HAIGHT-ASHBURY NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL (HANC) POSITION

The Haight-Ashbury Neighborhood Council (HANC) is in support of NOPAWN’s CEQA and CU appeals and
in opposition to the development. They were unable to meet the deadline for including their letter of

support in the Board Packet. They will forward their letter under separate cover prior to the September
29 hearing.



